
AUPE members employed by the Alberta University of the Arts (AUArts) 
will be able to vote on the proposed new collective-bargaining agreement 
on Wednesday, June 15.

Voting will be held in Room 532 at the university, between 11 a.m. and 3 p.m.

With this bargaining update are:

•	 A draft copy of the proposed collective agreement;
•	 A summary of the language changes negotiated with the employer; 

and
•	 The proposed wage grid.

If you have any questions, please contact a member of your negotiating team.
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